

2019 National Threat Assessment Center Presentation

Co-Sponsored by the United States Secret Service and Louisiana State Police In partnership with Baton Rouge Community College, Congressman Garret Graves, and Congressman Clay Higgins

Baton Rouge, Louisiana March 15, 2019



2019 National Threat Assessment Center Presentation

Co-Sponsored by the United States Secret Service and Lousiana State Police In Partnership with Baton Rouge Community College, Congressman Garret Graves, and Congressman Clay Higgins

On March 15th, 2019 from 9:00AM – 1:00 PM, the U.S. Secret Service and the Louisiana State Police will be co-sponsoring a training event which will provide threat assessment training for school officials. This class will be held at the Baton Rouge Community College Magnolia Theater located at 201 Community College Dr. Baton Rouge, LA 70806. Parking is available in the main campus garage. This training is free and will be open to School Resource Officers, police investigators, school administrators, school counselors, school psychologists and anyone who may potentially be involved in a risk detection / management position. This training is provided by personnel from the National Threat Assessment Center (NTAC), a component of the U.S. Secret Service. The NTAC conducts research, training and consultation on threat assessment and the prevention of targeted violence.

This four hour block will address the following topics:

- Identifying potential threats and students who may be exhibiting concerning behaviors
- Investigating and gathering information on the background and behaviors of concerning students
- Assessing whether students pose a threat of violence or other harmful behavior
- Developing risk management strategies and interventions
- · Interactive case studies

This is not training on responding to an active shooter situation

There will be no admittance into the event without confirmation of registration at check in. Seating will be limited to auditorium capacity.

To register for this event please email each attendee's name, title, and contact number to:

LouisianaSafeSchools2019@usss.dhs.gov

Check in time for this event will begin at 8 AM on March 15th.

A block of rooms is available at the Baton Rouge Marriott for a special rate of \$100 per night. The group rate code is 'Louisiana Safe Schools' and you must book by March 7th.

If there are any questions or concerns please contact:

RAIC Tara McLeese - US Secret Service, Baton Rouge
Ph: (202) 579-8206

Tara.mcleese@usss.dhs.gov